

PROJECT KIKS HONORS THE BIRTH OF PROPHET MOHAMED

Provides Clean Safe Drinking Water Via Poly Tank To Another Islamic School

Project KIKS continues to promote the livelihood of children in Liberia as the year 2015 comes to an end, the institution honors the birth of the prophet Mohamad by donating a 500 gallon poly tank for school kids at the Wisdom Home Heritage, an Islamic School along the Kesselly Boulevard in the Township of Gardnersville.

Making the donation Monday, December 21, 2015 at the school campus, the institution Country Director, Sekou Dukuly said the gesture is a response to the needs of the school going kids who do not have access to safe drinking water on campus. This donation brings to 8(eight) the number of 500 gallon poly tanks donated to schools in the Township of Gardnersville. There

are more than 600 persons including students and teachers who will have access to safe drinking water on the school campus.

Mr. Dukuly added that 3,740 kids and 135 teachers have already accessed to 15,000 bulk clean water via poly tank donated to 8 beneficiaries.

Mr. Dukuly also expressed appreciation and special thanks to Project KIKS Secretary/Treasurer, Toby Tayeh and American brothers from the Vallejo Islamic Center, California for their generous donation. Our brothers are represented by seven countries around the globe. Donors are Khwaja Fasih, H. Mendoza, W. Faid, A. Awad, M. Abdallah, Mohamad Family, T. Ibrahim, M. Oshaish, N. Skaikh and Tayeh Family.



Installed Polytank

Toby says he is proud to have the opportunity to participate in the clean water for schools campaign and Bulk water initiative. We are also aware of the additional eighteen Islamic Schools in Montserrado County in need of safe drinking water. Please join our effort and donate today to Project KIKS.

In a statement, the registrar of the school, Mr. Ayouba B. Fofana on behalf of the school principal lauded the gesture and said it is timely because clean drinking water has posed a serious problem on the school's campus and around the neighborhood. He also thanks Mr. Dukuly and his team of volunteers for bringing water on their campus. Mr. Fofana also prayed that God provides more support for the institution to continue its good humanitarian work.









